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‘Distribution;

‘Please be advised that Environment Canada has requested an exteiision for the submission of their
Technical Analysis Reports, as they are waiting on responses to the additional five Information Requests
that were issued last week. The deadline for the responses tothe additional Information‘Requests is
January 30, 2004.

In light of the circumstances, Board staff are considering recommending an extension until February 4,
2004, for Environment Canada only. Please advise us in writing if parties have any commentsor

concerns. The Review Board will consider this matter by teleconference later in the week. "

‘Regards,

Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips
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